





Welcome to the very first edition of our Ohio County Boys & Girls Club newsletter! We're excited to keep you updated on the amazing work we're doing together to empower and inspire the youth in our community. With your support, we continue to create a safe, fun, and enriching environment where every child can thrive. In this newsletter, we'll share highlights, upcoming events, and stories of the incredible impact we're making. Thank you for being part of this journey!

OHIO COUNTY UNIT

Club Member Spotlight:
Each month members are given a positive character trait of the month. Staff nominate members who exempilify the word the best.







Keegan P.-Responsibility



Aaliyah J. Gratitude



Knox W. Progress

WHAT DO YOU LIKE ABOUT THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB?

I like that we get to paint every Tuesday! -Hallie

I like the Boys & Girls Club because it feels like I am at home when I am here. -McKinley S.

like that we can play on the oculus! -Will







OCTC Career Expo

OCTC invited our Teen Center to their Hands on Horizons event. Our members were able to explore a variety of career choices available at OCTC like veterinarian services, welding, carpentry, robotics, healthcare, and CDL training classes.

Our Teens have been involved in a weekly cooking class. They have learned how to make tacos, quesadillas, grilled cheese, pancakes, eggs, and even held a chili cook off.



UPCOMING EVENTS

April 22 @ 5:30PM Mental Health Night

April 26 @ 9AM E-Sports Gaming Competition in Glasgow, KY

May 23rd Last Day of School for students!

OHIO COUNTY COMMUNITY SHOUT OUTS

BOARD MEMBER SPOTLIGHT



LYNDE HUGHES

Huge thank you to Mr.
Lynde for always going out
of his way to make sure our
club is safe for all of our
members!! His willingness
to fix anything for us does
not go unnoticed. Thanks
for always being one call
away!



Volunteer Opportunities

Join us & experience what its like to help build great futures! If you would like to get involved with a daily club activity or club event, just reach out to us.

Volunteer hours with us count towards your works goal!





We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for the generous support that businesses and individuals have shown us in 2024. Your contribution of time and resources has made a significant impact on our programs and the lives of the children we serve. With your help, we are able to continue providing a safe, nurturing environment where young people can grow, learn, and thrive.

Thank you once again for your dedication and commitment to our mission. We couldn't do it without you!











CHBGC Contact Information:

If you or your company would like to get involved or volunteer to help build great futures, please reach out to our Unit Director Ashley Garner at 270.504.0210 ashleygarner@chbgc.org